VISIT TO THE MUNICIPAL COURTS IN ŠIROKI BRIJEG AND ČITLUK

30.05.2019 21:41



Representatives of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs Mr. Željko Obradović, Director, Mr. Nedžad Pašalić, Assistant Director and Head of the Implementation Unit of the Real Estate Registration Project and Ms. Slađana Lozančić, a consultant for land administration in the RERP Implementation Unit have visited Municipal Courts in Široki Brijeg and Čitluk on 29 May 2019.

On the meetings also participated presidents of the Municipal Courts in Široki Brijeg and Čitluk, City Mayor of Široki Brijeg and mayors of Municipality Pusušje and Municipality Čitluk, and representatives of land registry offices and cadastre services who are directly involved in the Real Estate Registration Project activities.

Main topic was current state of the Real Estate Registration Project activities in cadastral municipalities of Municipality Posušje, Municipality Čitluk and City Široki Brijeg. The activities on increasing the work dynamics regarding harmonization of cadastral and land registry data were agreed, all in the purpose of completion of started activities within the Real Estate Registration Project.